From: Emily Allen <emilyeallen@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 14, 2020 6:18 PM
To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org>
Subject: | support Sidewalks

Please keep sidewalks included in new developments. Sidewalks make us a better community,
encouraging walking and togetherness. Developers should include sidewalks in their new constructions.
Thank you,

Emily Allen



